
 

 Balboa Blvd Earthquake Resistant 

Pipeline Replacement Project 

ladwp.com/balboaEQpipe 

Project 

Schedule 
February 2018 – 

February 2019 

Region 
Encino 

Project Description 
As part of LADWP’s Water 
Infrastructure Improvement 
Program this Project is being 
divided into three phases, 

Construction 

Information 
Phase I is scheduled to begin 
Feb. 26 and be completed in 
late July. Construction for 
Phase II is scheduled for July-
October and Phase III for 
October-February of 2019.  
 
One lane will be available to 
north and south bound traffic 
in construction zones. 
Temporary tow-away/no 
parking signs will be posted as 
needed. Driveway and local 
access will be provided. 
 
Hours of work are Mon.-Fri. 9 
a.m. to 6 p.m. and on Sat. 8 
a.m. to 6 p.m. There will be 
occasional evening work 
Mon.-Fri. until 9 p.m. There 
will also be occasional 
overnight work on Sat. from 9 
a.m. to 5 p.m.  
 
Evening construction will take 
place during Phase I near the 
101 Ventura Freeway on 
ramps on Balboa Blvd. and 
during Phase III at the 
intersection of Balboa Blvd. 
and Ventura Blvd. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

which will replace 
approximately one mile of 12-
inch water mainline installed in 
1932 with earthquake 
resistant ductile iron pipe. 
 
This project is part of 
LADWP’s plan to install 10 
miles of earthquake resistant 
pipe in areas of the City 
affected by seismic activity. 

 

 

Project Manager: Genevieve Han | 213-367-1275 | genevieve.hahn@ladwp.com  

Community Affairs: Jason Stinnett | 213-367-3803 | jason.stinnett@ladwp.com 
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PHASE I 

FEB 2018 - JUL 2018 

PHASE II 

JUL 2018 - OCT 2018 

PHASE III 

OCT 2018 - FEB 2019 


